Citadel Middle School

1. The Citadel Middle School Coding Club will start this Thursday, October
26, 2023 at lunch. We invite you to learn with us in "The Studio," in
Room 224, if you are interested in learning Python. This beginner-
friendly club welcomes anyone who wants to join, so no prior knowledge
required. Take advantage of this enjoyable chance to code and learn new
things with our amazing student tutors!

2. Athletic Leadership - Meeting Wednesday at the start of lunch in Ms.
Cook's room. Please bring your lunch and be prompt!

3. School Events Leadership - Room 204 will be open every day this week at
lunch to work on Halloween decorations. See you all there!

4. Citadel Cares Candy Sales - Candy sales are back at Citadel TODAY ONLY.
We will be selling them at recess and at lunch. Please come and support
us. $3.50

5. Pizza, pizza, pizza - That's right students and staff, Citadel Cares will be
holding their monthly pizza sale this coming Thursday. Again, that is a
pizza sale this coming Thursday. We have ordered a lot more pizza and
donuts this time, so come on out and support us!

6. Grade 7 Girls Volleyball Game today after school at home.

7. Swim Team - Better late than never! Congratulations to the swim team.
We had a great day in October at the district swim meet. First time
competitors swam better than ever. special call out to our only male
swimmer, Antonio for his attempt to beat Ella’'s 50-meter butterfly time.
Well done all! Looking forward to next year.



